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Mr, H. ARIKAWA
Fax: 75-611-1031

May 12, 1994

Dear Mr. Arikawa,

Next week I will be visiting Japan again. This time the visit is
arranged through Sumitomo company, and I am COmMing with 4 more
Israel Aircraft people to present to Sumitomo and tc many other
companies our technology and our products, hoping that we will be
able to initiate technological and commercial relations with the
Japanese industry.

Since we have completed few weeks ago the demonstration program
of automatic landing for UAVs using Fuzzy Logic, I will present
this technology too. The project was very successful, and we
appreciate your help during your stay here. I am bringing

with me a video cassette of the flight tests.

It is possible that we will stay one or twe days in Osaka, but I
do not have the itinerary yet. In Tokyo I will stay at the
President Hotel (03-3497-0111, fax: 03-3401-4816). I will arrive
there on the 16th night. I will try to be in touch with you if we
have any chance to meet. I am also sending a fax to Prof.
Mizumoto,

Sincerely yours,

A

Uri Soudak
IAI R&D Headguarters
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Dec. 28, 1993
Mr. Haruhiko ARIKAWA

ARK TECHNO-RESEARCH In

Kyoto 612

JAPAN

Dear Mr. ARIKAWA,

I want herein to thank you for the fruitful work you have been
oing with us here (in ISRAEL), on our development project in the
fveld of Fuzzy Logic.

The field of Fuzzy Logic was new for us and you helped us in
understanding it better.

Also I am very much impressed from ARK’s fuzzy system which you
have demonstrated and explained, of how it can be used in
developing fuzzy control systems, its inference capabilities and
speed.

I hope that we shall have opportunity to cooperate with ARK in
the future.

Avi Abershitz
Head of AI gr uD

Depk . 2427 a§
Israel Aircraft Industri

BGN International Airport
ISRAEL 70100
FAX: +972 3 9355049
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